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	Purpose/Objective:  Align the frequency recommendation table with the work on the document WPT.BEAM.IMPACTS, and elevate the status of the document WPT.BEAM.FRQ to Draft New Recommendation.

	Abstract:   This contribution updates the frequencies in Table 1 to reflect those agreed in principle during the previous two meetings of ITU-R WP1A. At the same time, based on the maturity of the content and as detailed in the agreed upon work plan, the document is proposed to be elevated to the status of a Draft New Recommendation.






